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Dear Parent / Carer 
  
Christmas Lunch – Friday 18 December 2020 
 
This year we are delighted to be able to offer a Christmas Lunch for pupils which will 
be delivered to pupils classrooms within our current COVID safe procedures.  
  
There is a turkey option and a vegetarian alternative available. Please see menu 
attached. 
  
Free school meal eligible pupils – If your child is eligible for free school meals they 
will automatically be selected for a turkey meal. Please contact the school on 01373 
462798 if your child does not require lunch or they are vegetarian. 
  
If you pay by Parent Pay – The cost of the meal will be £3.10 and will be payable on 
ParentPay as a separate payment item, please ensure when making payment to 
advise if the turkey or vegetarian option is required. We require all meals to be 
ordered and paid for by Wednesday 9 December for the kitchen to be able order the 
required supplies needed. If you require assistance with ParentPay or your activation 
to be resent please contact the Finance Office. 
  
Please note this will be the only meal available in school on this day. Pupils will 
need to bring a packed lunch if a Christmas meal is not ordered. 
  
We hope that pupils will look forward to this enjoyable occasion to mark the end of 
term. 
  
Yours Sincerely 

 
Jean Hopegood  
Headteacher 
 

 

 



 

 2 

 

Friday 18 December 


